
 

 

 

March 17, 2025 

Patients of Morin Orthodontics, 

I want to thank all my patients and their families for entrusting me to treat you since 
1994. I am retiring from practice and will be finishing my clinical duties in the coming 
weeks. I am truly honored to have treated two generations of some families. 

I have always put my patients needs first and I am pleased to entrust your ongoing care 
to Dr. Brian Patterson at Smiles for Maine Orthodontics in Waterville. 

Dr. Brian Patterson is a 2016 graduate of the University of Texas School of Dentistry at 
Houston where he was inducted into the Omicron Kappa Upsilon Honor Society. He 
then completed his master’s degree and orthodontic certificate at Saint Louis 
University’s Center for Advanced Dental Education in 2018, where he was awarded the 
best clinician in his class. He is a member of the Maine Dental Association (MDA), 
American Association of Orthodontists (AAO), and he has earned his certification from 
the American Board of Orthodontists (ABO). 

I have been working with Dr. Patterson and his staff to coordinate continuation of 
treatment. Records are being transferred to Dr. Patterson’s office and financial 
arrangements will remain the same. 

I have complete trust in Dr. Patterson and his staff and encourage my patients that have 
not started treatment to proceed with Dr. Patterson. 

Please be patient with Dr. Patterson and his staff during this transition. His office phone 
number is (207) 873-7425 and his office is located at 6 Cool Street, Waterville ME 
04901. 

Thank you again for the privilege of serving you over the years. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Brian J. Morin, DMD 


